
Fall Newsletter 2024 
Homewood Homeowners Association 

 
Thanks to all who were able to participate in our General Meeting on September 1. As we get 
ready to head into fall and winter, here are some items of interest and reminders from that 
meeting:  
 
Encourage your Neighbors to Join the Homewood Homeowners Association 
 
Our association works to maintain our beach parcels and keep our members informed about 
happenings in our community. It is never too late to join. Membership information is available 
on our website.  
 
TRPA Regional Committee Meeting to be held Wednesday, September 25 @1 p.m. 
 
The TRPA will hold a public meeting to hear an informational presentation on amendments to 
the Homewood Mountain Resort Ski Area Master Plan. Public comment can be given in person, 
by email or by Zoom. Access information about the meeting, including ways to participate, 
here. Additional information about the meeting is also available on the Keep Homewood Public 
website. 
 
Keeping our Firewise Certification Current 
 
Community members are encouraged to document any work done on their properties to 
mitigate fire danger. This will help us keep our Firewise Certification valid. The form is available 
here or on the HHOA website.  
 
Tahoe Blue Crew Clean Up Day Coming Up Saturday, October 12 @ 2-4 p.m. 
 
Help maintain and beautify our neighborhood with our final trash pick up event of the year. 
Meet at Swiss Lakewood Restaurant. Contact Tiffany with any questions.  
  

 
 
 

https://homewoodhoa.com/membership-dues-payments
https://homewoodhoa.com/
https://www.trpa.gov/governing-board-documents-september-25-2024-hybrid-meeting/
https://www.keephomewoodpublic.com/
https://www.keephomewoodpublic.com/
https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/0676ef5d-addc-4387-9605-fe9d93456e39/downloads/FirewiseVolunteerHourlyWorksheet.pdf?ver=1717017506288
http://tmaclaughlin9@comcast.net/

